
NEW TAXI INFORMATION AND FARE RATE SIGN 

 The Department of Business Affairs and Consumer Protection (BACP) has printed new 
taxi information and fare rate signs (placards) for City of Chicago licensed taxicabs. 

 The initial distribution of updated taxi signs is FREE at zero cost. 

 Taxi affiliations are responsible for picking up the new signs for their affiliated taxis 
this week from 2350 W. Ogden Avenue, First Floor, Chicago, Illinois. 

 Independent taxi owners may pick up a new sign either at (1) the Public Vehicle 

Licensing Operations Facility at 2350 W. Ogden Avenue, First Floor OR (2) the Public 
Vehicle Inspection Facility at 2420 W. Pershing Road. 

 Taxis operating and servicing passengers must have affixed and on display the 
updated placard on or before August 15, 2024. 

 In the “Note Your Taxi #” box, the taxi license number must be listed. 

 In the “Affiliation” box, “Independent Taxi” or the Name of the Affiliation must be 
listed. 

 
 
 

BACP PUBLIC VEHICLE INDUSTRY NOTICE 
August 6, 2024              Notice No. 24-022 

The City of Chicago’s Department of Business Affairs and Consumer Protection (BACP) ensures Chicago’s public passenger 

vehicles are safe, reliable and provide residents and visitors positive transportation options. BACP is committed to providing 

accessibility for all individuals, including people with disabilities. 

Public Vehicle Division Operations: 

• Schedule an appointment for service at the BACP Public Vehicle Licensing Facility at Chicago.gov/PublicVehicles 

• Resolve an Administrative Notice of Violation (citation) by emailing  BACP-AdministrativeHearings@CityofChicago.org 

• Rules governing City of Chicago public vehicles and public chauffeurs are available at Chicago.gov/PublicVehicles 

 
Public Vehicle Operations Division | 2350 W. Ogden, First Floor, Chicago IL 60608 

BACPPV@cityofchicago.org | Chicago.gov/PublicVehicles |  Chicago.gov/BACP | 312-746-4200 
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